The Honorable Nikki R Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

November 29, 2015
Dear Governor Haley

| was deeply saddened by your resolution to
deny the relocation of refugees from war torn
Syria into South Carolina. How can we be
cowed by terrorists? The terrorists have WON!!
Your actions have shown the world that we are
too terrorized to show mercy, love and
compassion toward families trying to escape the
horrors of war. It was outright political grand
standing — and again cowering in the face of
terrorism.

Sincerely,

Yvonne P Vance
2A Simmons Court
Greenville, SC 29609



